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Dear Madam/ Sir,
 
I strongly disagree with the introduction of the extension Bill for the Public Health Act
(specifically Covid19 response).
 
The first question I ask is why? And it is no longer acceptable to say it protects because quite
frankly, your own studies shows it doesn’t.
 
Yesterday I sat with a local coffee shop owner, who has been contemplating suicide. When I
asked about the main issue he said simply – ANNA. The lockdown introduced by her has cost him
7 staff, and his turnover is down $12,000 per week. He has split from his wife due to stress
incurred by a flailing business.
 
You are saying that it is OK for people to attend a sports stadium (indoor or outdoor)
unvaccinated, as long as it does not hold more than 5000 people. But the unvaccinated are
banned form restaurants and coffee shops that might hold 50 people.
 
This is a complete abuse of power. We aren’t all in this together- there is politicians then there is
the rest of us.
 
Sender:
 
Scott Roberts
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